From: Dave Weinert

To: Ellice Devine - DNR

Subject: FW: Form 44 - in place closure request - Maudlin Guich #24, Maudlin Gulch #17 and Stroock NCT 1-3
Date: Tuesday, May 23, 2023 4:09:32 PM

Ellice;

Per our phone conversation this morning, below please see the email from Colowyo to Tom
Kirkwood regarding the in place abandonment request.

Is this sufficient for the COGCC to approve our Form 44- in place abandonment request, or
do | need to provide additional information?

Thanks,

Dave

Dave Weinert

HSE Coordinator

Wesco Operating, Inc.

PO Box 1650

Casper, Wyoming 82602
Office Phone —307-577-5329
Cell Phone —307-259-0230

Email — davew@kirkwoodcompanies.com

From: Folks, Tonia <tonia.folks@tristategt.org>

Sent: Tuesday, May 23, 2023 10:50 AM

To: Tom Kirkwood <tomk@kirkwoodcompanies.com>

Cc: Dave Weinert <davew@kirkwoodcompanies.com>

Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] RE: [EXTERNAL] Maudlin Gulch #24, Maudlin Gulch #17 and Stroock NCT 1-
3

Good morning Tom,
The Company does want them left in place. This is less cost to you all and less disturbance for the
resource.

| think what | need is to add the underground infrastructure to our maps so that when needed we
have that information. Can you all send that to me? | can ask our GIS to store it for us.

I am glad | am not using the drought topic but the amount of moisture is amazing now, we have not
yet hit high water in the Yampa.

Thanks,
Tonia Folks
Sr. Land Management Specialist
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Tri-State Generation and Transmission
tonia.folks@tristategt.org
€ 970.942.9615

On May 23, 2023, at 10:29 AM, Tom Kirkwood <tomk@kirkwoodcompanies.com>
wrote:

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Tri-State. DO NOT click links or open
attachments unless you recognize and/or trust the sender. Contact the IT Service Desk with

questions or concerns.

Tonia,

The COGCC has been asking for additional data on the Flowline abandonment stated
below. They are requesting either some additional vegetation data or approval from
the land owner. | wanted to follow up real quick and ensure that you wanted the lines
abandoned in place? If not we can pull them out as well, we are just wanting to get
these closed out.

Thanks a bunch and hope all is going well for you guys. The snow melt has been crazy
out therel!

Thanks

Tom

This email and any attached files are confidential and intended solely for the intended
recipient(s). If you are not the named recipient you should not read, distribute, copy or alter
this email. Any views or opinions expressed in this email are those of the author and do not
represent those of Kirkwood Companies. Warning: Although precautions have been taken to
make sure no viruses are present in this email, Kirkwood Companies cannot accept
responsibility for any loss or damage that arise from the use of this email or attachments.
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